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Winter Judiciary University of Medel 

Dear colleagues, as already announced, the Winter Judiciary University of Medel will take 

place in the next days 13 to 16 of February 2014, at the University of Minho Campus, in Braga, 

Portugal, with the support of CEDU, Center of Studies in UE Law. 

The main theme will be entitled « Challenges of the Criminal Law in the European Union in a 

World Society».  

The participation is open to all members of the organizations that belong to Medel, simply by 

sending an email to  office@medelnet.eu to Martina Reeßing, with a copy to correio@asjp.pt and 

the payment/transfer of the amount of 50 Euros ( for administrative expenses and translation ) for 

each participant, to the IBAN PT50003505770003353213086. Please note that the mail must have the 

name of the participant, of his national association, the number and date of the transfer, and, as 

explained below, if he will share a double room in the hotel, and with whom, if afirmative. 

The city of Braga is not far from the Oporto Airport « Francisco Sá Carneiro », wich is about 

70 km from the University Campus where the meeting will take place. The airport is served by all 

major airlaine companies ( low cost companies included ), and has a subway station with connection 

to the railway station of Campanha ( Porto ) from where trains links to Braga in one hour ( from 

06.16h to 00.45h, more than one every hour ). There is also a direct bus service from the airport to 

Braga, with eight connections/day, from 05.00h to 00.45h ( www.getbus.eu , € 8 ). Detailed 

information of the transports can be provided.  

To the members of the CA of Medel, we also inform that the first board meeting of Medel in 

2014 will take place in the Saturday morning, 15, at the same place. 

For the colleagues from Medel associations, the registration fee entitles to the free hotel 

nights of 13, 14 and 15 February, and the lunches of days of the works.  

The accommodation will be in the « Hóteis do Bom Jesus », Braga, www.hoteisbomjesus.pt . 

In order to lowering costs, we have already booked 20 double rooms, reserved  for the Medel 

members, so we kindly ask the participants from  Medel to share those double rooms, as much as 

possible, and inform us of this intention in the booking mail.   

Translation to and from english language will be provided during the works. 

We kindly demand all the participants to send us their booking emails until  

February 15.  

We also send you the program of the works and a protocol with the portuguese airline TAP 

Air Portugal wich provides discounts for the participants in the event, in attached files.  

See you soon in Portugal! 


